
 

  

email:  reception@derbys-fire.gov.uk  

www.derbys-fire.gov.uk 

 

Chief Fire Officer / Chief Executive 

Gavin Tomlinson MBA MIFireE 

 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
DFRA 174 
The Refurbishment of Locker Facilities At 
Melbourne Fire Station 
 
Please email Property2@derbys-fire.gov.uk to request the documents for the above Project. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Rob Wood BSc MRICS 
Head of Capital Construction and Property Management 
Joint Strategic Assets Department 
Derbyshire Constabulary and Derbyshire Fire and Rescue Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  Headquarters 

Butterley Hall, Ripley, 

Derbyshire.  DE5 3RS 

Telephone No 

0300 122 8934 

 

Our Reference 

RW/AD DFRA 174 

Date 20 August 2020 

 

 Contact Name & Address 

Rob Wood 
Contact Extension No 

07879 435545 

 
To Whom it May Concern 
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